
As a retired Nurse Practitioner, I know how important  health care is.  I fully support the Health-care Options Provided Efficiently 
(HOPE) amendment to the Oregon Constitution, which establishes that health care is a fundamental right.
Every resident of state needs access to cost-effective, clinically appropriate and affordable health care.
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